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Restoration the Canadian

The promise of restoration,“I will restore you to health
and heal your wounds, declares the Lord,” Jeremiah
30:17, is a repeated theme throughout the Bible. It offers
hope when all else seems to contradict it.

All the stress and pain that Covid-19, social distancing
and isolation has inflicted on the world, make these
promises that much more meaningful.

At the airport in the small community of Lillooet B.C.
a 1956 Cessna 172 C-GHFS is parked. With a calling in
his heart, Ken White donated his plane in 2017 to be
used in the training of future missionary pilots. We have
been patiently waiting for an opening to have someone
take on the project of restoring and returning this plane
to service.

Ray Young and Eldon Bauer have been called to work
once again. The Lillooet Airport is located along the
Fraser River, about 297 miles from Kelowna, BC, which
is a four hour drive from our home base. Flying would
have been much faster than driving, but lots of heavy
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tools are needed, so this option is out until the major
work is completed and the plane is almost ready to fly.

Having spent a few days working on the plane we will
need to make the decision to fly the plane or transport it
back by trailer to Oliver, B.C. In order to park the plane
inside the hangar we will need to rearrange the other
aircraft, putting one outside on the grass. The small
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rental hangar is close to being full with the aircraft and
parts. AWA Canada has been blessed with donated
planes for our pilots and we are eternally grateful. We
now need a much larger hangar that isn't a rental. It
will take some time to get this plane airworthy and
then ferry it up to its new home in Alaska. AWA can
utilize it in the mission field doing work where it is
needed the most. It will help low time mission pilots
build hours at a more affordable cost.

*ATTENTION*

We have been blessed with a new and sudden
opportunity. A very generous donor has put $80,000
in a matching fund campaign. That means for every
dollar donated in the next 60 days, it will be matched
and your gift will be doubled. Please join us in this
campaign so that we can achieve this goal and give
double the glory to God.

Pray that God will bless the hands that are working
on this aircraft to make it safe to fly for years to come.
We pray that God will bless you, our faithful donors
and prayer partners.

We pray you will be blessed greater than you could
ever ask as you store up your treasure in heaven.
Thank you for choosing AWA as the means to bless
God’s children in remote areas of the world. We pray
for you every morning and every night asking God
to bless you and keep you safe as you join with us to
finish spreading the gospel.

What we ASK for:

o Prayers for Adventist Christian Pilots and
Missionary Families with a desire to serve in
Canada and internationally.

o Prayers and support for the need for a larger
AWA hangar in Canada.

o DPrayers for your continued financial gifts
which are needed for the planes to be restored,
repaired and deployed into action for medical
transport in the Mission Fields.

Thank YOU for your continued prayers and
support for the Where Needed fund. With your
faithful monthly support, we are able to continue to
fly in Sioux Lookout, Ontario, Nicaragua, Guyana,
Alaska and the Philippines... and of course,
Kelowna, B.C., EH??

God bless you!
Ray and Julie Young

Your AWA Mission Family
at AWA Canada:

Ray and Julie Young
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